
 
MINUTES 

Suring Sportsman’s Club 

Wednesday, October 25, 2023 
 

1. The meeting was called to order by President Bill Madison. 

 

2. Leigh D. read the minutes of the Sept. 27, 2023, meeting. Bill M. called for a motion to accept the minutes/report as 

read. Chris Jonet so moved, and Kurt Bruegl seconded. Bill M. called for a vote and the motion carried. 

 

3. Kurt Bruegl read the Sept. 2023 Treasurer’s report. Bill Madison called for a motion to accept the treasurer’s report as 

read. Jay Tousey so moved, and Lenny Madison seconded. Bill M. called for a vote and the motion carried. 

 

4. Old business:  

• We’ll plan to work on the pheasant habitat for Spring of 2024. We need 14’ poles to repair some of the pens and the 

external fencing. We’re still considering whether we want to raise them or not (they’re perhaps less expensive to 

buy them mid/full grown). 

 

• The entry gates, as well as the gate going to the rifle range, have been redone. They’re very bright and reflective at 

night. The front gates need to be lifted up, so they’ll close better. 

 

5. New Business: 

• Leigh D. read an email request from Scott Katzka regarding his holding the 15th Annual Man Camp, the 1st Saturday 

in February of 2024. Bill called for a motion to approve the request. Chris so moved, and Kurt B. seconded. Bill M. 

called for a vote and the motion carried. 

 

• Gary Hischke made a motion to give $100 to the Suring FFA Alumni for the Pulaski High School Band, as it cost more 

than expected for the band to perform at the 2023 Suring Labor Day Parade. After discussion, Lenny Madison 

seconded the motion. Bill M. called for a vote and the motion carried. 

 

• The roof on the building near the pistol range needs to redone. H. School will be doing the work. Bill called for a 

motion to do it before the end of the year. Lenny M. so moved, and Chris J. seconded the motion. Bill M. called for a 

vote and the motion carried.  

 

• The banquet committee is on schedule! 

 

• We should get the road graded before winter comes. 

 

As always, our meetings are held on the last Wednesday of each month at 7:00 P.M.. There are no meetings in November or 

December. 

 

Bill called for a motion to adjourn; Kurt Bruegl so moved. Lenny M. seconded. Bill M. called for a vote and the motion carried. 


